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October 19th-25th marks National Teen Driver Safety Week
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This week, October 19th-25th, marks National Teen Driver Safety Week. As our youth head

out onto the road, it's important we provide them with the information and skills they need

to stay safe behind the wheel. For more information, visit


http://www.safeny.ny.gov/SRO-Toolkit/default.html
http://www.safeny.ny.gov/SRO-Toolkit/default.html

